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Questions and Answers on SCP’s Request for Information for 
EV Charging Installation Services – Preferred Contractor List Selection 

7/10/2025 

 

Respondent 1 

1. Aside from the "Attachment A - EVSE Contractor Information Form," what else is 
needed or required to be submitted? 

Only the completed Attachment A form is required for submission. 

Respondent 2 

2. Will SCP accept an application from a contractor that has only a B license, or must 
we already hold an active C-10? If a C-10 is required, may we submit while our C-10 
addition is still being processed? 

An active C-10 Electrical Contractor license issued by the California Contractors 
State License Board (CSLB) is required; a B license alone does not meet this 
requirement. You can still apply while your C-10 is pending and submit the full RFI 
package by 15 July 2025 and include proof that you have filed for the C-10 or that 
your RME has scheduled or passed the C-10 trade exam. 
 
We will mark your submission “conditional” and automatically change it to 
“qualified” once the CSLB website shows your C-10 as active. If the license 
becomes active after we publish the installer list (around 18 July 2025), we will add 
you later. 


